
Permission to take photographs and film your child 

 

We often use photographs and video for various learning activities and events. These photos 

and videos are sometimes put on our school website, social media pages, or in newsletters. 

Newspapers and other media may also come into school to photograph and report on events at 

the school. For privacy, we will never identify your child by name in any photos or video without 

asking you first. We would like to seek your consent to the use of your child’s images, and will 

respect your decisions when publishing photos moving forward. 

 

Please email your reply to admin@coleridgeprimary.net, clearly stating your 

child/children’s name/s and class/es and whether or not you give consent to the 

below options. 

 

Consent to using your child’s images will last throughout your child’s time at the school, and will 

continue to apply for a short time after they leave (except for images published for historical 

purposes which may be kept for an extended period of time to show the history of the school).  

 

You have the right to withdraw your consent at any time. You can do this by writing to us on the 

email address above. At that point images of your child will not be used in future publications, 

but we cannot prevent them from continuing to appear in publications already in circulation. 

 

Please note – we require a consent response from all parents/carers, stating whether or not you 

wish your child’s image/s to be used. 

 

Name/s:        ____________________ 

 

Class/s:         ____________________ 

 

I consent to images of my child being used: Agree Disagree 

In newsletters and on noticeboards (internal use only)   

On the school’s website and social media pages   

In promo material such as brochures and advertising   

Within the school’s Parent Hub app*   

In video recordings of the school play**   

 

*The school uses the Parent Hub app to communicate with parents and carers. This includes 

pictures of what happens in your child’s class during the year, including pictures of your child 

engaged in school activities, and their progress through the year. If this permission is withheld, 

we cannot share pictures of your child with you in this way, or include them in any group pictures 

we share. 

 

**Our annual school play is filmed and edited into a DVD or download for parents to keep after 

the event. If this permission is withheld, your child will not be able to take part in the filmed 

performance of the school play. 

 

 

Signed:_________________________________  Date: __________________ 

 

Name:  _________________________________ 

 

Relationship to child:  ______________________ 

 

 

The information needs to be completed and returned ASAP. 
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